
“SHINE AS A LIGHT IN THE WORLD” 
 Matthew 5:16

 
    

St. Mary’s News

Newsletter No: 35

Dear Families,

It’s been a very busy week here at St Mary’s. The roofing project has started and, 
although we’ve had some disruption, we have to look at the final end of having a 
new roof. A huge well done to all of the children who have adapted where needed to 
slightly different routines and using different areas of the school for lessons. 

On Tuesday we joined in with the national campaign of Hello Yellow. At St Mary’s 
we want all of our children, their families and the staff who work with them to 
know that we value the importance of mental health. We continue to be a place 
where children flourish and thrive both academically, socially and on a personal 
level.

On Thursday we supported  children from Year 3 and 4 from here and St Mary’s 
and St Chad’s who took part in the local cross country trials. All of the children did 
really well and we were especially proud of them for their friendship and support 
shown to each other.

Mrs. N R Brennan
Head Of School



16th 
October

Hate, crime awareness 
week,

23rd 
October

Sycamore trip to 
Wroxeter roman City

7th 
November

Animal man to visit 
Cherry & Willow class

10th 
November 

Remembrance day at 
Church – Information to 
follow.

13th 
November

Anti Bullying week.

13th 
November

Odd Socks day - All 
children and staff to 
come in odd socks.

17th 
November

Children in Need – 
Children to come dressed 
down for a £1 donation.

18th 
November

Wheaton Aston light 
switch on.

20th 
November 

International children's 
day.

30th 
November

St Andrews day – All 
staff and children to 
wear something blue.

30th 
November

Oak and Silver Birch trip 
to Wonderland.

1st 
December

Sycamore leading worship 
– Theme Advent sycamore 
parents welcome 2:45pm

5th 
December

Book look parents welcome 
2:45pm – 3:15pm

7th 
December

Rocksteady concert 
2:30pm – 3pm

8th 
December 

Christmas Jumper day £1 
donation.

12th 
December

Nativity – Information to 
follow

13th 
December 

Nativity – Information to 
follow

Cherry

Congratulations to all our classes who have 
reached our government’s expectation of 96% 

or above..

Class Pupil

Cherry Nellie

Willow Liam

Oak Layla

Silver Birch Oliver

Sycamore Eleanor

A massive well done to all children 
for all their hard work this week. 
We are proud to call you a part of 

our St Mary’s Family

Star of the week

Willow Oak

Silver 
Birch

Sycamore

92.7% 88.3%

100% 93%

90%
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